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Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your letter of 9 February 2017 with suggestions to improve safety for cyclists 
across Brisbane. I appreciate you bringing these matters to my attention. 

As your letter raised a number of points, Council is currently investigating these issues and 
suggestions. I will write to you again in due course with an outcome of these investigations. 
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this delay may cause. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter in the interim, please contact Ms Helen Reilly from 
Council's Transport Planning and Strategy branch on 3403 8888. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 

Ref: LM00605-2017 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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